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To:  Members of the Committee on Financial Services 
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Date:  November 3, 2015 
 
Subject: November 6, 2015, Housing and Insurance Subcommittee Hearing entitled: 

“New Orleans: Ten Years After the Storm” 
 
 

The Housing and Insurance Subcommittee will hold a hearing entitled “New Orleans: 
Ten Years After the Storm” on Friday, November 6, 2015, at 12:00 p.m. in the Board Room of 
the Port of New Orleans Administration Building, 1350 Port of New Orleans Place, New 
Orleans, LA.  The witnesses will be:   

 
• Mr. Earl Randall, Field Office Director, U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development 
• Ms. Nicole Barnes, Executive Director, Jericho Road Episcopal Housing Initiative 
• Ms. Cashauna Hill, Executive Director, Greater New Orleans Fair Housing Action 

Center 
• Ms. Tracie Washington, Managing Director, Louisiana Justice Institute 
• Mr. Gregg Fortner, Executive Director, Housing Authority of New Orleans 
• Ms. Connie Uddo, Executive Director, St. Paul’s Homecoming Center 
• Ms. Erika McConduit, President and Chief Executive Officer, Urban League of 

Greater New Orleans 
 
The hearing will examine the ongoing response – at the local, state, and federal 

government levels – to the housing needs of residents affected by Hurricane Katrina.  
Witnesses will be asked to address these matters and describe any long-term housing and 
economic development plans for New Orleans and the surrounding region.   
 


